
The updated hazard mitigation plan is available on our website. Interested persons can access the 

plan at the following link: 

 

https://tricountyrpc.org/environment/hazard-mitigation/  

 

The plan will expire on October 23, 2024. Tri-County will start looking at updating our plan in 

2023.    

 

https://tricountyrpc.org/environment/hazard-mitigation/

